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Dear Editor,
Enclosed an original article entitled“Prevalence of needle sticks injury and its associated factors among Health Care Workers in Bahir Dar city Health Centers, Northwest Ethiopia"for possible publication in the IJIC. The practice of infection prevention like needle stick injuries by health care workers in the health care facilities is very low or neglected in developing countries like Ethiopia and our continents at large. Due to wide spread occurrence of blood born and other deadly pathogens in the health care environments, the strict use of safety measures is very important. Moreover, according to the present and earlier published data, needle stick injuries play a significant role for nosocomial transmission of blood born pathogens Therefore, this study aimed to generate information on the prevalence of needle stick injuries and its determinant factors and helps to share for the information to the scientific community especially to developing nations.
We declare that the data included in this manuscript has never been published previously and are not under consideration by any other journals. We declare that no financial and other conflict of interest. We believed the manuscript represents valid work. All authors have read this final manuscript and have given their approval for the manuscript to be submitted in its present form.
This is therefore, kindly request the submission of the manuscript to your journal for further consideration. 
Thank you very much for your time and consideration.
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